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We The People make our own health care decision!! We did not vote to allow Oregon 

Health Authority to make decisions about our health care. OHA was put in place to try 

to run our lives during a fake pandemic.  It's all about control for you all and we will 

not allow this to happen ever again!  Stop this nonsense now.  OHA has no authority 

over We The People!!  OHA needs to be defunded yesterday!! The money they 

receive could go towards mental health care which is needed in many ways!!  I 

strongly oppose this bill and OHA!! 


